Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

July 17, 2015 éE COLORADO

Ed Supples

The Uncompahgre Valley Water Users Association
601 N. Park Avenue 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Montrose, CO 81401 Denver, CO 80203

Department of Natural Resources

RE: South D-20 Pit, Permit No. M-1992-102, Technical Revision (TR-2) Request

Mr. Supples:

On June 22, 2015 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request
for a Technical Revision (TR-2) to Permit # M-1992-102. TR-2 addresses importation and storage
of used asphalt and concrete for recycling, and importation and storage of rip-rap boulders. Please
inform the Division of the maximum volume of each of these materials, in cubic yards, that are
anticipated to be stored on site at any given time.

Please submit this information by July 31, 2015.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the
Division's Grand Junction Field Office.

Environmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 3rd, Suite 301

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Phone: (970) 243-6299

Fax: (970) 241-1516
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